
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:33 AM 
'Amber Cannon' 
Williams 8 Battery Release 

Amber, 

Thank you for meeting with me to discuss remedial options for the 9/16/2011 release at this site (2RP-907). Having 
discussed the site with Glenn VonGonten and the Santa Fe environmental group, OCD will approve closure for this 
release. Yates Petroleum will continue to work with the Santa Fe Environmental Bureau on the abatement plan that is in 
place. 
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